
 
 

March 1, 2021 
 

Greetings Bulldogs,  
 
       Please read the following important message about your child’s schedule. 
 
       For the second week in a row, York County has reported a less than 10% transmission rate 
of COVID-19. Based on this data, West York Area High School students will resume a four-day 
in-person schedule beginning Monday, March 15, 2021. 
 
       Dr. Davies announced this information in Friday’s weekly ​Superintendent communication​ as 
well and encouraged students and families to begin thinking about what this will look like and be 
ready to make the pivot to four-day in-person instruction. 
 
       Please reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
       We are looking forward to having our Bulldogs back together again! 
 
Sincerely, 
Carrie Jones 
Principal 
West York Area High School 

 

https://233b8623-6bc4-4fc2-b6e3-40dcbeca2827.filesusr.com/ugd/13e090_2926fa06ce8e42898966c7a5b271fb50.pdf

